
Dear Everyone in Year 3, 

Hello! I am just getting in touch with you all to say hello. I really hope  

 you’ve had a good Easter break with your family, even though it has 

 been quite different this year.  

I also hope that you and your family are keeping well. Mrs Dales and I are both very well 

and thinking about all of you.  

  

We are making sure that we are staying at home as much as we possibly can so that we stay 

safe. We are also washing our hands regularly and keeping them very clean 

 and free of germs. Remember how we were all doing this together at 

 school? You were all super at it! I really hope you are all keeping this up!  

 

  

I have been doing lots of school work, getting our lessons ready for now and for in the 

future. I really hope that you have got some work in your green books and that you will 

keep on doing this over the coming weeks. We can all compare them at some point. I am 

really looking forward to seeing them soon! 

  

I have also been very busy in my little garden doing lots of digging  

and tidying up. I have planted some seeds and am watching and 

 waiting for them to start growing!  

  

I have also been looking after my little dog, Max. Do you 

 remember that I had my picture of him up on the board at school?  He has had a poorly ear. 

However, we gave him some medicine and now he is back to good health and very happy 

again! 

  

I hope you are all well and I hope to  

see you soon. 

From Mrs Slater 

  

 


